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November 22, 2021  
 
Bob Regester 
R & R/Regester Enterprises, Incorporated 
844 Beaver Pond Dr. 
Divide, CO 80814 
 
RE: Corrective Action Extension Approval, Antero Gravel, Permit No. M-2000-088 
 
Dear Mr. Regester, 
 
On October 27, 2021, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your request to extend 
the deadline to complete the corrective actions of Compliance Problems #2 and #3 identified in the July 23, 2021 
report for the July 13, 2021 inspection of the Antero Gravel site. As discussed, you are requesting the extension to 
allow a spring seeding of the topsoil stockpiles because the winters at the site cause fall seedings to fail. You have 
also stated the storm water controls have already been completed but do not have photographs of the berm at this 
time, but will provide photographs of the repair work when seeding occurs. 
 
The Division has approved this request and the new deadline to complete the corrective action is June 15, 2022. 
Please submit proof that the corrective actions have been completed on or before the new deadline. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (303) 866-3567 x8132. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec: Jason Musick with DRMS, jason.musick@state.co.us 
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